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WOODBINE MUNICIPAL ALLIANCE HOLDS QUARTERLY MEETING 

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky reminds the community that the Woodbine 
Municipal Alliance will hold its quarterly meeting on Thursday, June 9, 2016, at 
5:30 pm, at the Woodbine Municipal Building, 501 Washington Avenue, 
Woodbine. Joe Faldetta of Cape Assist will be doing a training presentation on 
current trends and issues surrounding alcohol and drug use in Cape May County.
The meeting is open to the public and all are invited to attend.

“We especially encourage potential members of the Alliance as well as urging all 
Board members to take advantage of this excellent training opportunity,” added 
Mayor Pikolycky.


